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Memo: To all Front of the house staff
From: Human Resources

February 20, 2013



Regarding: CASH OUT PROCEDURES – FOH STAFF
To improve on security and accuracy in regards to cash out procedures the following change is in effect immediately.

1. Cash pick – up and drop off must take place at our cashier window (Front desk back office) located on the receiving dock/ recycling area. To enter this area you may buzz the front desk using the buzzer located to the left by the back door.
2. Each employee must complete the sign out sheet themselves in full i.e. all fields must be completed legibly.

3. Front desk staff and or Night audit staff must review and witness all entries.

4. After review and witness of your cash drop you must place it in the drop safe. All paper work i.e. house charges must be passed through to the Front desk / Night audit staff member.

Under no circumstance may you drop your cash and or paper work without a front desk attendant or night audit as a witness. If you do there will be cause for progressive discipline.
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